DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
ﬁ D ﬁ MS OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR
210 WEST ALDER
oun y RITZVILLE, WASHINGTON 99169

WASHINGTON (509) 659-3276

July 13, 2017

Ms. Meagan Gilmore, Environmental Planner
Department of Ecology

Waste 2 Resources Program, Eastern Region
4601 North Monroe

Spokane, WA 99205-1295

Re: Adams County Draft SWMP request for Ecology Preliminary Draft Review

Dear Meagan:

Please accept this letter as request for Ecology’s preliminary review of the draft Adams
County Solid Waste and Moderate Risk Waste Management Plan dated July 2017.
Enclosed are the following:

» Digital copy of the Adams County Draft Solid Waste and Moderate Risk Waste
Management Plan dated July 2017.

» Evidence of SWAC participation from the June 19, 2017, SWAC meeting.

» Copy of the draft unexecuted inter-local agreements for the cities and towns of
Othello, Ritzville, Lind, Washtucna and Hatton.

» Completed WUTC cost assessment questionnaire included as Appendix H.

» The SEPA checklist is included in Appendix G. Final SEPA compliance will be
included with the final draft for Ecology’s review.

Please acknowledge your receipt of this package and advise when we can expect your
comments.

Sincerely,

O

Todd O'Brien, P.E.
Public Works Director

Attachments



